Principles recommended by NU in the Department’s generic service quality proceeding to guide the Department’s future service quality guidelines.  

----------------------------------------------

(1) Performance metrics should be tied to service functions under the control of the Companies and susceptible to objective measurement; 

(2) Performance should be measured using a valid statistical methodology, which separates randomly occurring performance variation from company-driven performance variation; 

(3) Performance levels should be based on company-specific data with improvements motivated by the SQ Program design, not mandated by the Department or set arbitrarily without connection to historical operating experience.  

(4) Performance measurement should be conducted on a consistent basis over a long-term period to reveal performance trends because many efforts undertaken to change or influence service-quality levels require multi-year periods to produce intended results.

